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Consent support/hearing details

• CRC201187: oppose
• CRC201191: oppose

• CRC201192: oppose
• CRC201188: oppose
• CRC201190: oppose
• CRC201194: oppose

NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing

Reasons comment:

As a concerned citizen, I am writing to object to the Oceania Dairy Limited proposed
construction of a 7.5 kilometre pipeline to discharge wastewater into the coastal marine

From:



area. Human beings should not be discharging any of our wastewater into our rivers and
oceans. No wonder our waterways are so polluted; no wonder we experience droughts
every summer. Our wastewater should be discharged on land only. Our human activity is
creating climate change. Firstly, taking water from our land environment results in drought
conditions for our land. Secondly, discharging our waste into our waterways is creating
pollution in our rivers and oceans. As humans, we have to change our ways ofthinking.
Oceania Dairy have stated this is a solution so that locals don't experience distasteful
odour from the wastewater treatment ponds. A little bit of odour in the hot weather is
something we should get used to. We (humans) are in our current predicament because we
are so far removed from a natural state of living, that we expect everything to be sanitised
for our delicate sensitivities. Meanwhile we can't drink from our rivers and we can't swim

in our oceans.

Consent comment:

I propose the consent authority decline Oceania Dairy Limited proposal and give them
permission to create odour by discharging their wastewater into their existing treatment
facilities.


